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December 7, 2016 
 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
Attn: Jim Beyer  
106 Hogan Road, Suite 6 
Bangor, Maine 04401 
 
RE:  Withdrawal of Request for Site Law Certification SLC-7 Number Nine Wind Farm LLC, Various Twps., 
Aroostook County 
 
Dear Jim: 
 

I am writing in response to your December 7, 2016 email request to withdraw the Maine Department of 
Environmental Protection’s (MDEP’s) request for Site Law Certification for Number Nine Wind Farm LLC in 
T10 R3 WELS, E Township, T9 R3 WELS, TD R2 WELS, T8 R3 WELS, Saint Croix Township, TC R2 
WELLS, TA R2 WELS, Forkstown Township and Hammond, Aroostook County.  It is our understanding that 
the applicant, Number Nine Wind Farm, LLC, withdrew their Site Location of Development application with 
the MDEP on November 21, 2016.   

 
Your certification request has been officially withdrawn on December 7, 2016.  Thank you for your 

cooperation throughout this process.   If you have any questions please call me at (207) 435-7963, ex. 208. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Billie J. MacLean 
Regional Supervisor 

      Permitting and Compliance Division 
 
 
xc: Return/Withdrawn File 
 Number Nine Wind Farm LLC c/o EDP Renewables 
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